
From: Laura From <crestonmusicstudio@gmail.com>  
Sent: April 17, 2025 7:29 AM 
To: Marsha Neufeld <Marsha.Neufeld@creston.ca>; Laura <laura.from@yahoo.com> 
Subject: Focus on Youth Proclamation 

 

 

Marsha,  

Every year we have the first full week in May proclaimed, “Focus on Youth” week. Is it 
possible to do this again this year? 

Here is the proclamation from last year.  

This year the festival is May 5 to May 9th 2025.  

Thanks for your help and support on this. Let me know what I need to do and who I should 
contact. 

Best Regards, 

Laura From 

Focus on Youth Chairperson  

250-428-6364 
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